
 

Spirit of the Knights 
October 20, 2021 

Newsletter of Council #11669, Knights of Columbus, Holy Spirit Catholic Church, 
Lantana, FL 

The Knights of Columbus hosted “A Knight at the Races” on September 18 in All Saints Hall.  
Everyone had a great time.  The event was also a time to have a lot of FUN, renew FRIENDSHIPS, and 
raise FUNDS for the Knights benefit the parish community.  Those who attended wanted to know 
when we were having the next Knight at the Races.  Looks like January 15.  Will solidify the use of 
the hall. 

We started praying the Rosary before the council meeting this month.  Twelve brothers were in 
attendance. The Rosary started at 7:00 pm.  Thanks to Sean Kelly and his efforts, we will be hosting 
this very special time each month.  ALL ARE WELCOME!!     

 Our prayers list includes all members and their families who have been ill or who are suffering in 
some way.  Our prayers are also with Brother Richard Marino who has suffered the loss of his wife 
Christine,  Thomas Hunt, John St. Martin, Lou Ortiz, Father Clem (St. Matthews). 

The Knights of Columbus presented Father Eli with a new American Flag at the 10:30 am Mass on 
October 10 for the altar. 

We will be distributing pamphlets about the Rosary in the church soon.  Sean Kelly is heading up this 
effort for the Knights. 

SAVE THE DATE!!!  DECEMBER 19th:  BREAKFAST WITH SAINT NICK (after all masses)  VOLUNTEERS 
NEEDED     

In the meantime, everyone, STAY SAFE!!!  

 
God Bless,  
Paul Turner, Grand Knight and the Officers of Council # 11669 

 

REMEMBER: MONTHLY COUNCIL MEETINGS ARE HELD AT 7:30PM ON THE 
SECOND MONDAY OF EACH MONTH IN ALL SAINTS HALL - SEE YOU THERE. 

 

ROSARY PRAYER IN FRONT OF ALL SAINTS AT 7:00 PM  

BEFORE THE MONTHLY COUNCIL MEETING.  ALL ARE WELCOME. 


